
City of Sky Valley 
Mayoral Advisory Committee Meeting 

Tuesday, June 10, 2014 at 2:00 PM 
Timeshare Meeting Room, 501 Sky Valley Way 

 
MINUTES 

 
Mayor Goodgame called the meeting to order. 
 
Those present:  Mayor Hughel Goodgame, Council President Robert Larsen, Councilor Neil Howard, 
Linda Durrence, Dee Moore, Steve Brett, Helen Kleiber, Paula Jensen. 
 
DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 

 Marketing 
Mayor Goodgame gave an update on the Marketing Committee’s work.   
 

 Sewer 
General discussion was held about the need for sewer in the valley and ongoing efforts regarding 
funding options, and possible consolidation with the Rabun County Water and Sewer Authority. 
 

 Garbage Collection 
Mayor Goodgame said that the city’s garbage truck, a 97 Ford F800, is beginning to fail.  This item, 
along with other vehicles and equipment will be looked at by the Maintenance and Public Works 
Committee.  Alternate garbage collection and solutions will be researched as well. 
 

 Public Works Vehicles 
Mayor Goodgame said that many of the city’s vehicles and pieces of equipment are in bad shape, 
needing a great deal of repairs or repairs.  The Maintenance and Public Works Committee will be 
looking over this situation and making a recommendation to the Council.   
 

 Quarry 
The committee discussed the County Planning and Zoning public hearing on a rezoning request in 
Rabun Gap that would allow more property to be part of the quarry.  Steve Brett was nominated to 
represent Sky Valley at the meeting because Mayor Goodgame will be out of town at training.   
 
The meeting was adjourned.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
____________________________ 
Mandi Cantrell, City Clerk  


